
 

 

  

 

 

 

6th June 2024 

 

Raise the Roof @ The Winter Gardens 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are delighted to inform you that Years 3/4 will be taking part in this year’s ‘Raise the Roof’ 
concert at the Winter Gardens on Wednesday 26th June 2024.  

These singing celebrations support music in school and give your child the opportunity to 
share their songs with each other and celebrate their singing with other schools in the area.  

Please use the login below to find the list of songs for them to practice at home. Please help 
and encourage them to learn these songs. 

Go to https://wema.charanga.com/yumu 

·        Enter your username and password in the boxes on the screen. 

·        Your username is: p2621611 

·        Your password is: planet 

·        Click on the Log In button. All done! 

 

Please use the following link to give permission for your child to attend by Friday 14th June.  

https://forms.office.com/e/SUDthYn4nb 

The children will be walking to the Winter Gardens, leaving school at 12.00pm, therefore all 
children will need a packed lunch on this day. However, if your child is entitled to benefit 
related Free School Meals, you can request this when completing the form. 

Children will need to be collected from outside the front of the Winter Gardens at 
2.35pm. If your child is booked into After School club, they will be walked back to school by 
the teaching staff; please indicate this on the form. 

 

With regards 

 

Year 3/4 Team 

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/eXLqC7DMvFA9Vg6U8Du_1?domain=wema.charanga.com
https://forms.office.com/e/SUDthYn4nb

